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I strongly oppose HB 3501. This bill, if passed, will only encourage more camping in 

public places, which is not the answer to homelessness. Living on the streets is not 

humane and only leads to a lower quality of life for the homeless people and the 

community.  Many of the people living on the streets are drug addicts or mentally ill.  

We need to be working on solutions to those problems instead of enabling with more 

rights to camp.  


